
From: Talia Peckerman [mailto:tpeckerman@igchicago.org]  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 12:46 PM 

To: Richard Superfine 
Cc: Brian Dunn; Cynthia Park 

Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in March 2020 

 
I have returned from the Inspector General Institute, where I taught modules on Cognitive Bias. The 
Institute will reimburse my travel expenses. 
  
This trip is related to my City position but does not involve City-specific information. There is no 
honorarium or other payment. 
 
Thank you, 
Talia Peckerman 
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